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Next Twinning Film – Two to One (Zwei Zu Eins) 

Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th May 

The film is in German with English subtitles. Book tickets on the Northern Light cinema 

website: www.tnlcinema.co.uk 

Join us at 7.45pm on Monday 19th for twinning nibbles (the film starts at 8.15pm).  

Alternatively on Tuesday 20th the film is showing at 5.30pm. 

This is a light-hearted comedy about friendship, community, love and capitalism. After the fall 

of the Berlin Wall, a communist family discovers a bunker full of money soon to be worthless. 

With the help of their neighbours, they embark on a race against time to enter the capitalist 

world in style! 

Download the poster attached to this email if you can put it up locally to let more 

people know about it. You can also pick up posters from the cinema, if you prefer this. 

 

http://www.tnlcinema.co.uk/


Don’t forget the Meeting at the Town Hall  

about the Twinning Visit to Die  

7th May, 7pm  

For all Die trip participants! Meeting at the Town Hall at 7pm on 7th May for the 20 confirmed 

Wirksworth participants. 

All participants should now have received their host details and the programme. Anyone who 

hasn’t received these details should contact Felicity Berryman. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Join Twinning in the Carnival Parade  

Sunday 25th May  

Join the Twinning walking contribution to the Carnival Parade on Sunday 25th May. The 

theme is cycling. So, dress up with a French, German or Italian theme, bring your bikes, 

maybe Tour de France jerseys etc. 

We will meet at the road near the cricket ground and bowling green at 12.15. The parade 

starts at 1pm. For more info, contact Pam Taylor pamtaylor54@gmail.com  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pamtaylor54@gmail.com


Three off on the bummel! 

 

Three Wirksworth residents, Carl, Chris & Rob, set off on a trip to Berlin by bike on Friday 

25th April. That’s somewhere around 880 miles of cycling! If things go to plan, they will stop 

off in Frankenau (which is something like an 80 mile detour) where they will be welcomed by 

Frankenau twinning members. 

 

 

Fundraising 

If you have any ideas for fundraising, we would be delighted to hear from you. We raise 

money in order to be able to pay for the activities we organise for visitors from our twin 

towns. We can have up to 100 guests. We need to pay for things like room hire, meals for 

guests and entrance fees for guests. We next plan to host visitors from Die, Frankenau and 

Varallo in 2026. 

 

easyfundraising 

If you support Twinning through easyfundraising, thank you! So far, together we have raised 

over £400, which we have spent on free events in the town, such as the stalls at the market 

and the nibbles at the films and hosting visitors from our twin towns. 



easyfundraising is partnered with 8,000 companies who will donate part of what you spend, 

when you buy online, to a cause of your choice. It won't cost you any extra. The cost is 

covered by the company. It’s very simple to use.  

If you’d like to give it a go you can go straight to our cause page by using this link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/wta/  - or this QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archive 

Did you like the photo of Twinning in the 2003 carnival? We would like to include some 

snippets about past visits to or from our twin towns in the newsletter – and on our website. If 

you have any photos or documents that you think may be of interest, please reply to this 

email (which will come to Anna McGuire).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/wta/

